
 

Oil and Natural Gas Corporation 
HSE Section,  Jorhat Asset Cinnamara complex 

Jorhat-785704, Assam, Phone no.-0376-2360033 

 
 
Following Query (Dated 11.06.2021) have been raised on examination of ONGC proposal 
and documents submitted online vide your proposal no: FP/AS/MIN/119173/2021, dated 
19/01/2021, for use of forest land measuring 2.55 hectares ONGC Development Drilling 
Location KSDF, KSDG and KSDH from Existing Location of KSAC,  
 
Rectification of shortcomings has been made as listed point wise below for your kind 
consideration. 
 
Clause 
no 

Non Compliance  Reply 

C –(iii) No action has been taken to depict the DGPS 
/Total Station points and DGPS /Total 
Station coordinate readings of the intermediate 
points between C and B and D and A in 
respect to the Plinth area as E-communicated 
vide this office observation on 01.04.2021. 
Also, the rectification of the DGPS/Total 
station readings are not completed as E-
communicated vide this office observation 
dated 04.05.2021. Further, the location of new 
drilling sites i.e KSDF, KSDG and KSDH are 
not reflected in the uploaded 1:50000 SOI 
toposheet map. Please rectify the mistakes 
and upload accordingly. 

Rectified and uploaded 

C –(iv) No action has been taken to depict the DGPS 
/Total Station points and DGPS /Total Station 
coordinate readings of the intermediate points 
between C and B and D and A in respect to 
the Plinth area as E-communicated vide this 
office observation on 01.04.2021. Also, the 
rectification of the DGPS/Total station readings 
are not completed as E-communicated vide 
this office observation dated 04.05.2021. 

Coordinates are annexed and uploaded 

G-(i)-
(a) 

No action has been taken to upload the copy 
of the Cost Benefit Analysis as per format 
as E-communicated vide this office 
observation dated 04.05.2021 

Cost Benefit analysis is not Applicable as 
per the prevailing guidelines “All 
categories of proposals involving forest 
land upto 20 hectares in plains and upto 
5 hectare in hills”. The Diversion Area 
involved in this proposal is only is 1.69 
ha, which is within the exemption limit. 

 
 
In view of the above it is requested to kindly accept the proposal for further process.  

 


